
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

05 January, 2017 

 

A Chara, 

 

Kindly take notice that the January Meeting of the Cobh Municipal District will be 

held on Tuesday next, 10
th

 January, 2017 at 3.30 p.m. at Carrig House, Cobh, for 

the transaction of the following business:- 

 

 

1. Deimhniú Miontuairiscí 

Confirmation of Minutes of Monthly Meeting held on Tuesday, 13 December, 

2016 

 

2. Matters Arising 

 

3. Correspondence. 

 

4. Officers’ Reports 

 

5. Speed Limit Review – Cobh Draft A Bye Laws (attached) 

 

6. County Cork National Road Speed Limit Review - Report on Consultation 

 

7. Disposal of Property 

To consider the disposal of the Freehold Interest in 8 Innishmore Park, Cobh, to 

Shane O’Donnell & Edel Curry, for the consideration of € 350.00 inclusive of 

administration charges 

 

8. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Padraig 

O’Sullivan: 

“That this Council would give a timeframe for the mooted Traffic and 

Transportation Study for Little Island. That this plan would be expedited as a 

matter of urgency to help alleviate current traffic congestion, but to also plan for 

the addition of further traffic given the approval of additional industrial and 

retail developments” 

 

9. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Padraig 

O’Sullivan: 

“That this Municipal District would be furnished with a full report on the 

acquisition and development of what's known locally as Dooley's Lane (the 

proposed interconnecting road between the Hazelwood Road and Riverstown)” 



  

 

10. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Anthony 

Barry: 

“That the old N25 between The Elm Tree and the Little Island junction be 

considered for resurfacing due to its poor condition at present” 

 

11. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Cathal 

Rasmussen: 

“That this council consider removing the 2 doctor parking spaces beside the 

mural of Jack Doyle on Church Street and that a second doctor space be 

returned to join the original one at the bottom of the Cathedral steps. Also that a 

disabled parking space be located close to the two doctors surgeries at the top of 

or close to O'Rahilly Street to facilitate the large number of elderly people 

visiting the two surgeries” 

 

12. Any Other Business/Aon Ghnó Eile. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

____________________ 

 

Páraig Lynch 

Municipal District Officer.  


